
From: Matthew Hill  
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 3:02 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gatwick airport application 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
My name is Matthew Hill 
  
As I could not access the webpage due to it being down I have had to email. 
  
I once again email you to registering my thoughts on Gatwick Airports submission. 
  
I do not support this as this is new runway so does not comply with ‘Beyond the Horizons - making 
best use of existing runways. 
  
I call for a carbon cap as this would allow Gatwick emissions to be controlled and that they reduce 
carbon at the airport. 
  
I still do not believe that Gatwick has addressed how the infrastructure of local transport. Once again 
today 5.9.24 there are tailbacks showing that people are not using public transport. The railway line 
is not sufficient as someone who travels by train I know this first hand. 
  
Finally due to me starting a young family I want them to be into a world where we are able to 
breathe the air and not worry. I want them to be able to live in an area where traffic isn’t constant 
with people who work for airport parking speeding because they are not regulated. 
  
I really do hope that common sense prevails here in this situation. Unemployment is so low in this 
area I really do not see any positives that will come. 
  
Thanks for your time, 
  
Matthew 
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